WE NEED %
YOUR VOICE!

Take the Parent Survey for a chance to win $100!

We have all faced challenges over the last couple of years as parents and
caregivers. Now, the Office of Early Childhood (OEC) wants to hear from you!

Take 15 minutes to answer questions about your family, like:

® How has your family been dealing with child care needs recently?

® Howisyourfamily doing right now?

Let us know by filling out our Parent Survey for Connecticut parents
caring for children aged 12 and under.

Responses from this survey will be kept anonymous, and will not only

help OEC learn more about the needs of families like yours, but also ways

in which we can continue to best serve you. You can take this survey

in English, Polski, Espafiol, FR[E A, Portugués, or Fransé Ayisyen. "

And the best part is, by completing this survey, you’ll have the
chance to win one of 20 $100 gift cards in our raffle!

Scan the QR code or visit
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OEC22
to participate today.
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